
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Greensboro Housing Authority Agency Plan 
 

 

The Greensboro Housing Authority (GHA) has updated the Agency 

Plan in compliance with the Quality Housing and work 

Responsibility Act of 1998. The Plan is available for review at the 

following location: 

 

 

➢ GHA's website, www.gha-nc.org 

About Us, Publications 

 

A public hearing will be held virtually by GHA’s Board of Commissioners for 

the Agency Plan on August 26, 2021 at 3:00pm. Those interested in attending 

the meeting can do so via zoom, the URL can be found on the GHA website, 

under publications. For information contact Jessica Williams, Compliance 

Auditor, 450 North Church Street or call 336-303-3083. 
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